
Let This Voice Be Heard 
 

*6 continuing Education Credit Hours  For Delaware Teachers  

 

Sponsored by  
Delaware Society for the Preservation of Antiquities/Hale Byrnes House 

Partially funded by the Delaware Humanities Forum 
 

Partnering organizations: Wilmington Friends Meeting,                              Quaker Hill 
Preservation Foundation, and Delaware Teacher Center 

 

 

 

 

18th Century Abolitionists 
A Symposium  

in Honor of the 300th Birthday of Anthony Benezet, Educator & Abolitionist 
 

March  9, 2013 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Wilmington Friends Meeting 

 

 $25  Registration Fee Includes lunch, materials                                                                    
 $20   Friday Evening Reception at Hale Byrnes House.  

 
For more information: Halebyrneshouse@aol.com                                                          


